Pike County Housing Authority
Board Meeting Minutes

6/18/2020
The regularly scheduled monthly Board Meeting of the PCHA Board of
Commissioners was held on Thursday, June 18", 2020, via teleconference on
Freeconferencecall.com. To ensure public participation, meeting call-in details
were posted on the door of the PCHA office located at 838 Mason Street, Barry,
IL. The meeting was held via teleconference due to the COVID-19 pandemic.
The meeting was called to order at 3:06p.m. No guests were in attendance.
Members present:
Resident Commissioner / Vice Chairman Dianna Castleberry
Commissioner Don Peebles
Commissioner Mark Pulliam
Commissioner Leslie Henry
Executive Director Chris Bruns
Members absent:
Chairman Noelle Flesner

Minutes Review:

A review of the May 2020 Regular Session Minutes occurred. There were no
corrections or changes recommended.

Occupancy Reports:

A review of the June 2020 Occupancy Reports occurred next. There were no
questions or concerns raised.

Financial Reports:

A review of the May 2020 Financial Reports occurred next. There were no
questions or concerns raised.






















